The procurement procedure is organized on the basis of part 6 of Article 15 of the Law of the Republic of Armenia “On Procurements”

ANNOUNCEMENT
ON SURVEY OF PRICING
The text of this announcement is approved by the Pricing inquiry commission’s N1 decision of  26 march 2025
  and is published according to Article 27 of the RA Law "On Procurements"

Code of the Request for Quotation ETKPI -GHApDzB-25-LT
The Customer, Yerevan state institute of theatre and cinema, located at the following address: Yerevan, Amityan 26, announces a pricing query, which is carried out in one phase.
The selected Pricing survey respondents, in defined order, will be offered to sign a contract for « technique ». (Hereinafter Contract).
According to the Article 7 of the “Law on Procurements", any person, regardless of his factor of being foreign individual, organization or person without citizenship has an equal right to participate in the pricing survey.
The qualification criteria for not eligible people to participate in survey, as well as the people not having the right to participate in the survey and the needed documents to be provided for the evaluation of those criteria are set out by the invitation of the same procedure.
The Selected participant is being decided among the number of applicants rated sufficient to the requirements of the invitation by the principle of giving preference to the bidder offering the lowest price.
In the case of the request an invitation in electronic form, the customer provides a free invitation to the issuance date of receiving the application in electronic form within the next business day.
Failure to receive an invitation does not restrict the participant's right to participate in pricing survey.
The Pricing Requests for Applications must be submitted to Yerevan, Amityan 26, room N 01 in hard copy until the date of the announcement 7th day, 12:00 o’clock. Applications, besides Armenian language, can also be submitted in English or Russian.
The bid opening will take on the address Yerevan, Amiryan 26, on 12:00 o'clock on the 7th day (03.04.2025) day from the date of publication of this notice. 
For receiving additional information concerning this notice, you may apply to M.Poghosyan, Secretary of the Evaluation Commission.

Telephone: /099/499409

E-mail: gnumner@ysitc.am

Contracting authority: Yerevan state institute of theatre and cinema












